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COMYTSSTON TS WEXT MESTINGS WITH THE DELEGATIONS
The CHATRMAN informed the Commission that all the

dglegatlons had now replled to the Commlsulon's letter of
31 October 1951 _
| Wlth,regard to the Israel communication 19/77), the |
Chairman had talked with Mr, Fischer, head of the Israel delegation,
and had drawn his attention to the fact that the communication

had not made any'specﬁfic reference to the Commission's letter

of 31 Ootober cand that the Commission therefore wondered whether
it should be con51dured as a reply to that letter., Mr. Fischer
had said that his letter of 7 November was in fact a reply to

the Commission's letter of 31 October; if that had not been

made clear it was merely due to an overolght The Chairman had
then pointed out that no reply was ‘given in the Israel communica-
tion to the first question contained in the Commission's letter.
Mr, Fischer had answered that his delegation wao ready to examine
_the proposals with the Cominission. ' -

Mr,. FISHER (Political Officetr) explained that the
previous afternoon, as no reply‘had been received from the Jordan
delegation, he had telephoned to Khulusi Bey Khairy, who had
read to him ﬁHe ietter dated 12 November which the Commission
had not at that time recclved As the text had not goemed very
‘clear to Mri Flsher ‘he had asked whether 1tllmpllod a positive
reply and ‘the answer had been affirmative., Khulusi Bey had said
that his delegation was prepared to discuss all points of the
proposals with the Commission and to offer its comments.

Mr. Fisher had inquired whether the Arab delegations were now
~ready to submit their comments, and had been told that they were
ready at any time.

The CHAIRNAN felt that the Commission should hold
meetings with the delegations as soon as possible in order to
hear their views on its proposals. '

After some discussion, it wag decided that the Commission
would meet first with the Israel delegation and then with the
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. Arab delegations, and that both meetings should, if possible,
take place on the same day. The Secretariat was requested to
arrange with the various delegations for the meetings to take
place, if possible, on the following day, 1. November.

Tt was also agreed that consideration of the draft reporﬁ
should be postponed until after the meetings with the delegations.

The meeting rose at 10,50 a.m.
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